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September 2025 EDA Business Updates: 

 

• 0 new home permits were issued in August (0 single family homes, 0 townhome units and 0 

apartment units). 57 residential units have been issued so far in 2025 (3 single family, 0 townhomes 

and 54 apartment units).   

 

• The building permit for the POPS (Praha Outdoor Performance Stage) facility located at 110 2nd Ave. 

NW was issued. Construction is planned to be completed in the spring/summer of 2026.   

 

• The building permit for the new Heartland Credit Union building at 100 Alton Ave. SE was issued, 

which is valued at over $1.8 million.   

 

• A building permit to re-roof Raven Stream Elementary was issued.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


